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Information Update: Problems with GP Registrar Payments 
23 August 2017 
  
 
It has come to our attention that since the changeover to Lead Employer for GP 
Registrars there have been some teething problems with salary payments and 
training grants. We have received the following update from Robert Ramsden from 
PCSE: 
 
“The July/Aug salary overpayments made to all East Midlands practices, for GPRs 
who have now gone Lead Employer, will be recovered from the practices next month. 
PCSE weren’t formally notified of the date that Lead Employer arrangements were 
coming into effect. 
 
We are still responsible for paying the training grants, however for Aug new starters 
we have yet to receive the information from NHSE to make the payments. We are in 
the process of chasing this.” 
 
We have raised the issue with NHS England to try and ascertain why the system 
failed again leading to additional work for GP practices and we will provide feedback 
when we get it. Would practices please notify us if these issues are not resolved in 
your September payments and we will chase again on your behalf. 
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